
 WELCOME TO LINCOLNSHIRE 

              GOLDWINGS. 

Yes welcome everyone to the Lincolnshire region of the 

Goldwing Owners Club Great Britain. (GWOCGB). 

My name is Sandy and I am the current Representative, I’ve 

been in the club since 2012, became Rep in 2013, stepped 

down in 2021 for 2 years and now have been re-elected. 

In Lincolnshire you will find a range of different bikes and 

trikes of different ages and colours, from the early 1000cc 

models through to the present day 1800cc machine. 

The region does a lot of work for charity, most recently 

‘LIVES’ and ‘Macmillan cancer care’. Thousands of pounds 

have donated to these wonderful organisations. 

Wing Ding rallies are held by-yearly and the Skegness 

Goldwing Light Parade every September. Both events see 

visitors from across the UK enjoying their time here. 

By-monthly meetings are held for members to get together 

for a catch-up, a ride out somewhere and even a bite to eat. 

All information can be found on the lincswings.co.uk website 

as well as the gwocgb.co.uk website. My email address and 

contact number is also there for anyone wanting to get in 

touch. You can find us on Facebook, pages of GWOCGB, 

Lincswings and Skegness Light Parade. 

You will always be welcome in Lincolnshire so come and say 

hello or get in touch………… Take care, Sandy. 


